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REPORT ON WORKSHOP ON “EFFECTIVE GRANT PROPOSAL” 

One day workshop on “Guidelines for Effective grant Proposal” was organised on 05 

November 2013 at Department of M.Tech, Computer Science & Engineering for the faculties 

of Abha Gaikwad-Patil College of Engineering. Dr A.M. Pandey, Dean, R & D, YCCE, 

Nagpur, elaborated on various concepts of making effective grant proposal. 

The lecture proved to be extremely fruitful for the faculties to upgrade their knowledge of 

how to make effective proposals. 

On behalf of college Prof.Yogesh Bhute thanked the expert. Prof Pragati Patil, Head M.Tech 

co-ordinated the event conducted under the guidance of Dean Academics. 

                                       

 
 

 


